
       COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICE 
              COMPREHENSIVE PLANNING DIVISION 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: February 9, 2006 

TO: Bob Braitman 
Santa Barbara LAFCO 
 

FROM: John McInnes 
Director, Long Range and Strategic Planning 
 

SUBJECT: LAFCO No. 06-3 
Lengsfelder Reorganization:  Detachment from the City of Santa 
Barbara/Annexation to Santa Barbara Fire Protection  

 
This is in response to your February 1, 2006 Request for Reportback regarding the above 
referenced proposal.  Based on our review of the application materials: 
 
General Information 
 
X    The property is not unincorporated. 
 
NA    The property is within ____NA______ Community Plan. 
 
General Plan and Zoning Designations 
 
NA    The County General Plan designates the proposal area as ______NA______.  
 
NA __  The County has zoned the property _____NA________. 
 
Prime Agricultural Land & Open Space Land 
 
X    The property is not Prime Agricultural Land as defined by G.C. § 56064. 
 
X    The property is not Open Space as defined by G.C. § 65560. 
 
X    The property is not within a Land Conservation Act (Williamson Act) contract. 
 
X    The property is not within a Farmland Security Zone. 
 
General Plan Consistency and Other Comments 
 



 

This appears to be a very minor boundary change.  Comprehensive Planning does not have any 
comments about this proposal  
 
 
CC: Jason Stilwell, CEO Office 
 Comp Chron 
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